
 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 
600 Galapago St. Denver, CO.80204 

Postal Address: 623 Fox St. Denver, CO. 80204 

Ph.303.534.4408      Fax.303.534.0177 

www.stjosephdenver.org 

II Sunday in Ordinary Time , January 15th, 2023 

Parish Directory 

Most. Rev. Jorge Rodríguez, Pastor  

Rev. Mr. Alfonso Sandoval, Deacon  

Edlin Alvarado, Secretary/tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Edlin.Alvarado@stjosephdenver.org 

Mary Jacob, Accountant/ tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Mary.Jacob@stjosephdenver.org 

Magdalena Harrach, Pastoral Assistant  

tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Magdalena.Harrach@stjosephdenver.org 

Parish Groups: 

Charismatic Renewal Prayer Group: Fri. 7:00 pm 

Nocturnal Adoration:  3rd Saturday, 9:00 pm 

Saint Joseph Marriage Group: Tuesdays 7:00 pm  

Knights of Columbus : Second Wednesday 7:00 pm 

Youth Group: Wednesdays 7:00pm — 9:00p 

Catholic Christian Family Movement USA: 303-999-
7653 

Office Hours:        

Tuesday  - Friday  

Mass Times: 

Monday – Friday            7:00 a.m.    English 

At the Convent of the Missionaries of Charity on 

633 Fox St., right next to the parish office building 

Saturday  (Anticipated) 6:00 p.m.   Spanish 

Sunday                  9:00 a.m.    English 

        11:00 a.m.  Spanish 

        1:00 p.m.    Spanish 

         6:00 p.m.   Spanish 

Confessions:  

Friday         6:00 -  7:00 p.m.  

Saturday        4:30 – 5:45 p.m.  

Holy Hour :  

Friday                               6:00— 7:00 p.m.  

 

Parish Schedule 

January 7
th
 & 8

th
 ,2023 

Weekly Offertory: $ 6,765.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY OF PRAYER FOR THE LEGAL PROTECTION OF 

UNBORN CHILDREN 

On January 22, 2023, the Church in the United States 

observes the "Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of 

Children in the Maternal Womb." This day is reserved to 

pray for laws that protect human life and do penance for 

violations of dignity 

committed by abortions. We are called to observe this 

day with prayers and penance. More information: 

respectlife.org/january-22 

Weekly Offertory  



SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION  

The Confirmation Sacrament Preparation Short 

Course is for those who are preparing for the           

Sacrament of Marriage and still need to receive 

the Sacrament of Confirmation. Call the parish  

office for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 

The Altar and Rosary Society was reestablished 

again in the parish of Saint Joseph, on October 

13th, 2022. The members of the Altar and Rosary 

Society are faithful from the community who wish 

to offer their  work to God for the care of their tem-

ple and everything related to the liturgy ,for the 

glory of God and service to the   community. They 

agree to pray the holy rosary at least once a week, 

to maintain the cleanliness and decorum of the  

temple and everything related to the altar service 

(tablecloths, chalices, articles for worship, etc.). If 

you would be interested in volunteering some time 

for the cleaning and upkeep of the Church as a 

member of the Altar and   Rosary Society we ask 

that you contact the parish office. 

Announcements 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

VALENTINE’S DANCE AT ST. JOSEPH 

We invite all  married couples in the parish to        

celebrate  their love with a dinner-dance that will 

take place on Saturday, February 11
th 

 at 6:30 pm 

in the parish gym. To register you must call the 

parish office  before February 4th.  

St. Mary Catholic School 2023-2024                            

Enrollment Information.  

St. Mary, Littleton’s Premier              

Catholic School, will begin accepting          

registrations on January 16, 2023, 

for the 2023-24 school year for              

students in Preschool through 8th 

Grade. Completed registration forms 

may be submitted to the school office through             

February 1, 2023.   For more information, please  

visit our website at www.littletoncatholicschool.com. 

Our Open House will be held Sunday, January 29, 

2023, at 10:30 A.M. To schedule a tour, please call               

303-798-2375. Registrations received after               

February 1, 2023, will be considered for any             

remaining seats. St. Mary Catholic School is            

located at 6833 South Prince Street, Littleton,            

Colorado 80120. For more information, please call 

303-798-2375  

Divine Mercy Conference  

Immaculate Heart of Mary Catholic Church 

Date of event, January 30
th
 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM  

and January 31
st  

10:00 AM— Noon  

Outside the Parish 

Announcements 


